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June eNewsletter

This eNewsletter is part of the city's effort to keep residents informed of the latest issues and
happenings. Each month city departments provide brief info items for your perusal. When you
find an item of interest, click on the underlined link and you will be taken to a fuller discussion
of that piece of news. If it motivates you to contact a city official or staff member, click on the
appropriate name on the left. It's that simple. For further information about city events, go to the
Woodland home page.
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Local Construction Project Achieves 99 Percent Waste Diversion

The City has commended In-n-Out Burger for an exemplary contribution to efforts at reducing
landfill waste. Click here for details.

April Water Conservation Update

On April 7, 2009, the City of Woodland approved laundhing a Water Conservation Initiative to
encourage residents to voluntarily conserve water to meet the governor's 20% reduction goal.

Click here for information on community water use in April.

Have you returned your Green Waste Program survey response?

See the attached article for information on the survey and the green waste program.

Woodland Opera House

The Woodland Opera House Theater season brochure is now on line. To view go to:
www.wohtheatre.org.

Public Works - Did you know...?

Recent Studies show that the pharmaceutical drugs we use are found in the rivers and streams?
Click here for more invormation.

Woodland Library Receives National Endowment for the Humanities Grant
Woodland Public Library was one of 4,000 libraries to receive the 2009 National Endowment of

the Arts "We the People Bookshelf" grant as well as the "Picturing America" grant for visual
arts. For more...click here.

Mark Your Calendar - June 20, 2009

Mark your calendar for the Third Annual Woodland Opera House Fundraiser. Click here for a
flyer for this upcoming event.

SeniorGram

For the May issue of the SeniorGram with access to programs, ongoing activities and special
events for Woodland seniors click here.

May 2009, Ana Gonzalez, ed.
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